
Year 3 Homework - Friday 4th December 2020

Next week’s spellings are:

The /or/ sound spelled ’a’ before ll and l.

Don’t forget 

to share 

your work on 

Class Dojo!

You will 

receive extra 

dojo points!

Don’t forget to register with Oxford Owl (it is free) 
to access lots of ebooks.  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-
book/library-page/

Please read your school book for 10 minutes to an 
adult every night.

Maths

Next week we are adding and 
subtracting 3-digit and two 2-digit 

numbers.
Watch the videos here to help you 

prepare for our lessons:

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelear
ning/year-3/week-7-number-addition-

subtraction-2/

Literacy

We are retelling some of the 
Christmas stories next week.  You 
will need to use what you have 

learnt about using inverted commas 
(speech marks).  Watch this video 

to remind you:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=

s8a19kuole0
Write the story of the Annunciation 

and remember to use speech 
punctuation.

Science
Continue your learning about skeletons.  Use this website to find out 

about what skeletons do:
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z9339j6/articles/zqfdpbk

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/week-7-number-addition-subtraction-2/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s8a19kuole0
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z9339j6/articles/zqfdpbk

